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Dear Sir / Madam
 
The submissions page says individuals can submit something against this electoral boundary
change BUT it says submissions "should" (not may):-
 
address the relevant factors and the electoral enrolment figures
provide an alternative option for the Commissioners to consider if possible.
 
Evidence that you have community support for your alternative option or submission is also
desirable.
 
So really the government doesn't want us to submit anything because they just want more city
people in seats, to squeeze out regional people because the government wants to hurt farmers,
and make regional issues go away by putting city
issues first.   This boundary realignment should
halve the amount of people in the city and triple the amount of people representing every region
outside the metro area.
 
I object wholeheartedly to the boundary realignment, knowing full well that you don't care what
anyone says.  You will do what you want to do. 
 
Kind regards
 
Maria Rebane 

Acknowledgement of Country: The Western Australian Electoral Commission acknowledges the Traditional Owners of the

lands on which our electoral activities take place.
We pay our respects to Elders past, present and emerging.  




